
 

 

 

CEO Weekly Brief – 9/13/2018 

Dr. James Malm 

 

Welcome Back! 

Today we began Development Week with our all-campus Convocation.  It was 
my honor to deliver the State of the Branch address to start off our fall 2018 
semester.  I could feel the energy in the air as we welcomed back many of our 
faculty from summers full of travel, research and professional development. 

It was also great having the opportunity to visit and catch up with so many of 
our faculty and staff at the luncheon.  Thanks to our new food vendor, SFE, 
for the wonderful burgers. 

We have other events planned for this week including “Sack Lunch 
Superstars” and faculty division meetings.  Please see the Schedule of Events 
for the remainder of the week. 

For a transcription of my address please link to   

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/Fall-Convocation-2018-CEO-notes.pdf 

You can also see the Facebook video of the address for a replay of this 
morning’s Convocation.   

  

Welcome back and I wish everyone a wonderful and productive semester! 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/Facultydevelopmentschedulefall2018.pdf
https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/Fall-Convocation-2018-CEO-notes.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/unmgallupCEO/videos/2386773074666065/
https://www.facebook.com/unmgallupCEO/videos/2386773074666065/

